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To El Dorado County officials- Request for Reimbursement 

"To whom it may concern" including: 

Richard W. Todd, MBA- Veterans Services Program Manager 

Patty Moley- Assistant Director of Human Services 

Russ Fackrell - Facilities Manager, Facilities Division 

Angelo Troquato - Project Manager, Facilities Division 

September 25, 2021 

Fleet Reserve Association Branch 275 respectfully requests reimbursement for loss of income. This 
loss of income is due to the unavailability of the Veterans Memorial Building (130 P1acerville Drive) during 
the recent Caldor fire. The VMB is where Fleet Reserve Branch 275 prepares and serves their "Second 
Sunday Community Breakfust:. These breakfasts are part of our effort to provide the community with 
quality, low cost meals, and at the same time raise funds for our Post. All of the funds raised at our 
breakfust:s stay here in El Dorado County to assist needy veterans and their :fumilies. 

Calf ire and USFS commandeered our parking lot for their Incident Command Center and Media 
office. We understand that need at a time of crisis in the County. A low average attendance at our breakfast 
is 100 patrons. We charge $6.00 per person, so we are asking to be reimbursed $600.00 for lost revenue 
for the breakfast we had to cancel on September 5th

, 2021. 

We thank you for your attention, time and consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Charles Sweet 

President, Branch and Unit 275, Fleet Reserve Association 

130 Placerville Drive, Suite A 

Placerville, CA 95667 

(209) 770-3662- email, budsweet@comcast.net 
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